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Notice for B.Tech-1
st
 & 2

nd
 year students 

 

To 

All Concerned 

 
This is to inform all concerned B.Tech-1

st
 & 2

nd
 year students that the 

offline class from 3
rd

 January, 2022 has been postponed due to present 

COVID-19 surge. The commencement of offline classes will be notified 
shortly.  

 

This notice is being issued in the best interest of the staff, the students 

and the other stakeholders of this college. 

 
 

 
 

___________________ 

Principal 
 

CC :  1.  Chairman 

            2.  CEO, MCKV Group 

            3.  All Deans & HODs 

            4.  Notice Boards 

 

 


